
From:   
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 11:29 AM 
To: Kathryn Hughes <Kathryn.Hughes@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Letter and Drawings for Local Highways Authority 

 

⚠ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Hiya Kathryn 
 
Further to our recent conversation, I would like to confirm that I would like to change to 
30 dogs instead of the original 50.   
 
Thanks 
 
 

Kind regards 
 
Janet 
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